Maharaja Agrasen College
University of Delhi
Vasundhara Enclave
Delhi - 1101096

Ref. No.: MAC/Accts./2019-20/ 31.03.2020

NOTICE

Sub.: Contribution to Prime Minister’s National Relief Fund to Combat COVID-19
epidemic - reg.

All concerned are hereby informed that University of Delhi vide letter no.
Estab.II(i)/27/VC RF/2020 dated 29.03.2020, in order to facilitate voluntary
contribution to PMRF, has proposed that one day’s salary (Basic + D.A.) be
deducted from the salary for the m/o March, 2020 of all University of Delhi
employees,_except those who prefer a specific declaration for non-deduction. The
college will remit the said deduction to V.C. Relief Fund.

Therefore, those who do not prefer above deduction may send his/her
declaration/application to  Section Officer (Accounts) through email at
accounts@mac.du.ac.in latest by 02.04.2020 up to §-.00 pm positively.

(Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Tiwari)

Principal (Acting)
Copy;

1. To all concerned
\}/ﬁr. Vinay Kumar Sharma, SNA with a request to email all concerned.



